
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

120 Torbay Road, P,0. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

2014-03-03

Mr. Geoffrey Young
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O. Box 12400
St. John's, NL A1B 4K7
E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca

Mr. Gerard Hayes
Newfoundland Power Inc.
55 Kenmount Road
P.O. Box 8910
St. John's, NL A1B 3P6
E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.ca

Dear Mr. Young and Mr. Hayes:

Daily system status report dated March 2, 2014

The Board has reviewed the daily system status report dated March 2, 2014, as attached. The
Board notes that Hydro's forecast daily demand is 1500 MW for Tuesday through Thursday
while Hydro's current available system supply is 1575 MW.

Please advise by no later than 1:00pm today as to what, if any, actions are planned in light of
this supply/demand forecast.

Yours truly,

Che l-Blundon
Board Secretary

Attachment

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel, 709-726-8600, E-Mail: cblundon@pub.nl.ca
Website: www.pub,nl.ca
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